
From: mah man 

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 6:59 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-20003 and D02-20009 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is Majid Raoofnia, the residents of Richmond Hill at 157 Silver Maple RD . 

I would like to support this project. I think Richmod Hill needs more affordable condo 
projects to accommodate younger generations and seniors who are downsizing. 

Regards 

Majid Raoofnia 


